
Excerpts from letter written by Prof. Kamla Chowdhry (IIMA's first faculty member) to  

Prof. Harry Hansen dated June 30th, 1964 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Source: Harvard Business School, Baker Library Collection 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



“SECOND ANNUAL REPORT, 1963-1964” 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 



 
Source: Second Annual Report, 1963-1964, IIMA Archives 


